
   

Consultation response form   

 Please complete this form in full and return to 

mobilephonerepeaters@ofcom.org.uk.    

Question   Your response   

Q1. Do you agree with our proposal to remove 
the requirement for licence-exempt indoor 
mobile repeaters to carry a 2G and/or 3G 
signal? If not, please set out your reasons with 
any supporting evidence.   

Yes – we agree with the proposal.    
   
Our position above notwithstanding, we do not 
agree with Ofcom’s characterisation in 
paragraph 1.3 of the consultation document 
that repeaters will become ‘illegal’ in the event 
that the proposed amendments are not made.   

  
This is because paragraph 9 of the Wireless   
Telegraphy (Mobile Repeater) (Exemption) 
Regulations 2022 only requires amplification of 
signals ‘carried by that mobile network 
operator’. We do not expect repeaters to be 
caught by this provision where GSM or UMTS 
signals are not carried by a mobile operator (e.g. 
after a 3G network/service has been 
withdrawn). However, this does not make a 
material difference to our support for the Ofcom 
proposal.    
   
   
   

Q2. Do you agree with our proposals to amend 
the 2022 Regulations and associated Interface 
Requirements to align the use of in-vehicle 
mobile repeaters with the provisions for use of 
indoor repeaters? If not, please set out your 
reasons with any supporting evidence.   
   

Yes   

   

Please complete this form in full and return to mobilephonerepeaters@ofcom.org.uk.   


